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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #19-0086   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: March 5, 2019 
 
TITLE: Motion to Approve a Parking Enforcement Agreement with 955 S. Federal 

LLC, Inc. 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission authorize the City Manager to enter into an 
agreement, in substantially the form attached, with 955 S. Federal LLC, Inc. to monitor 
and enforce parking at its designated lot location through the use of the City’s Parking 
Enforcement Agreement. 
 
Background 
This agreement provides the City and 955 S. Federal LLC, Inc. the opportunity to build 
a partnership that provides public parking and promotes uniform parking 
requirements in its parking lot located at 500 SE 9th Street. The lot offers general 
public parking. 
 
This is a one-year agreement with four one-year renewals. The City will enforce all 
parking ordinances within this lot pursuant to Chapter 26 of the Code of Ordinances of 
the City of Fort Lauderdale. The City will monitor the parking lot and will retain all 
citation and enforcement revenue.  
 
Resource Impact  
There will be a positive impact associated with this agreement for any citation revenue 
generated. 
 
Strategic Connections 

This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included 

within the Internal Support Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 

 Goal 12: Be a leading government organization, managing resources wisely 
and sustainably 

 Objective 1: Ensure sound fiscal management 
 

This  item  advances  the  Fast  Forward  Fort  Lauderdale  2035  Vision  Plan: We  
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Are Prosperous.  
 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – Aerial view of location  
Exhibit 2 – Parking Enforcement Agreement  
 

 
Prepared by:  Jeffery Davis, Transportation and Mobility 
  
Department Director:   Ben Rogers, Transportation and Mobility 

 
 


